
REQUEST 
 
Dear Mayor’s Office for Policing and Crime,  
  
Could you please provide the allocation of the London Crime Prevention Fund for the years 
2013/2014 and 2014/2015, broken down by priority (Substance misuse; reducing gang crime 
and youth violence; reducing violence against women; reducing reoffending; ASB) rather than 
by borough? If possible, I would like to receive the information requested via email. 
 
 
 
RESPONSE 
 
Thank you for your email of 5 January to the Mayor’s Office for Policing And Crime (MOPAC) 
requesting information about the London Crime Prevention Fund. 
 
Please find below a link to our website which should provide you with the information you 
require. 
 
https://www.london.gov.uk/what-we-do/mayors-office-policing-and-crime-
mopac/community-safety/crime-prevention/london-crime-prevention-fund 
 
Please let me know if you have any other specific queries and I will try to assist. 
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